
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member 
 
On 3 December 2021, the Industrial Relations Society of Queensland (‘the Society’) will be holding 
the combined annual general meeting and Christmas function. 
 
The combined Christmas function and annual general meeting will be held at the Hilton Hotel. 
 
I have enclosed a notice for the annual general meeting setting out the business to be conducted. 
Also enclosed is a proxy form that we request any member not able to attend the annual general 
meeting to complete and return to the email address below. 
 
Enquires in relation to the annual general meeting should be directed to jason@steinqld.com.au 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Jason Stein 
Secretary 
Industrial Relations Society Queensland Inc 

mailto:jason@steinqld.com.au

